
Unearthing Potential !

It is with sadness that we 
announce the resignation of 
Duduzile K. Shinya from the 
Zimbabwe Investment and 
Development Agency (ZIDA) with 
effect from July 2023. She joined 
ZIDA in September 2020 as Chief 
Finance Officer. During her 
tenure, she was acting Chief 
Executive Officer from November 
2021 to October 2022. The 
Agency would like to thank 
Duduzile for her contribution to 
ZIDA and wishes her the best in 
her future endeavours.
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